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February 13, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 

Each school year the Board of Education hosts a community event.  
Each school is invited to bring one parent.  This parent then can share the 
information learned with other parents.  This can be done at a PAC 
meeting or in another way.  I have already extended this invitation to the 
PAC executive members, but none of them are able to attend.  I am now 
able to open the invitation to other parents.  Details of the event are found 
below.  Since only one parent can attend, if more than one parent is 
interested a lottery will be done. 
 
If you are interested in attending the community event with the Board of 
Education on February 20th, please email the school at 
kennedytrail@surreyschools.ca by Friday, February 16th, 2018. 

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Christine Shepherd 
Principal 
 
 
 
 

http://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/kennedytrail
mailto:kennedytrail@surreyschools.ca


 
 

  

 

KENNEDY TRAIL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  
 PRINCIPAL ~ MS. CHRISTINE SHEPHERD 
W ~ www.surreyschools.ca/schools/kennedytrail 
E ~ kennedytrail@surreyschools.ca 

8305 122A Street  Surrey  BC  V3W 9P8 * P ~ 604.590.1198 * F ~ 604.590.8431 

 
 
 A Community Event with the Board of Education  
February 20, 2018  
Agenda:  
6:45 pm Start Time (REC 304)  

 Greetings and Welcome  
o Board Chair  

o DPAC President  
o Superintendent  

 

7:15 – 7:50 pm (Session #1)  
7:55 - 8:30 pm (Session #2)  
8:30 pm End Time  
Location:  
Start at REC 304, followed by breakout rooms  
Invitees:  
1 parent and the Principal or Vice Principal from each school  
Sessions:  
Participants (parent and administrator) will select two (2) sessions from the six 
(6) offerings below prior to the evening:  

 The case for new schools and the importance of advocacy  

 Understanding the district budget processes  

 Sharing in the responsibility to support your child’s social and emotional 
learning  

 Supporting your child’s learning through digital resources and e-portfolios  

 Understanding the core competencies and student self-assessment  

 Supporting our learners through career explorations  
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